
From: ankellogg@gmail.com
To: Scott

Beverly
CC:

Date:
Subject: Thank you, Beverly

Beverly - I want to sincerely say that I appreciate all your hard work to keep the transportation system in good shape. The
MBTA is my only mode of transportation, and I was able to get from my home at Forest Hills to my office on the 40th floor
of the Prudential Tower on Monday within 30 minutes each way via commuter rail and orange line. You are outstanding at
your job, and thank you to you and your staff for the hard work. It is deeply appreciated.

 

Aaron Kellogg

Woodlawn Street/Jamaica Plain

Age 31

 

Sent from my iPhone
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